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Good morning Bernard,

As everyone knows, I support AB 617. Being a responsible industrial manufacturer is not an 
option, it is a given.

I take exception to the AQMD mentioning any company as an example of who needs to be 
shut down without providing appropriate examples of their actions.

I agree that no manufacturer should build next to sensitive facilities but Atlas is unique. Thus 
far Atlas has not been cited for any environmental issues. Naming them is predatory given the 
facts.

Everyone has a stake and should have a voice at the table. Decisions by the State or the 
community should be science based.

Sincerely,

Tim Strelitz 

Sent from my iPad
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